How to Navigate the Change to HeadStart.gov: Video Tutorial

Narrator: How to navigate the change to HeadStart.gov. The Early Childhood Learning and
Knowledge Center, also known as the ECLKC website, has transitioned to a new website
address, HeadStart.gov. This transition is designed to improve your access to resources and
make HeadStart program information easier to find and share.

This change won't affect your day-to-day interactions of accessing all Early Childhood
Learning and Knowledge Center pages, including training and technical assistance resources,
videos, Head Start Locator, and more. You will be automatically redirected to HeadStart.gov,
and all pages will seamlessly redirect to the updated website address. We recommend
updating your bookmarks to HeadStart.gov. This will ensure easy access to the site going
forward.

If you encounter any issues like broken links or login problems, simply use the feedback
button or contact us for assistance. We're here to help with any questions. Be sure to visit
the HeadStart.gov FAQ page for more details.
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